

Utah Salt Flats Racing Association P.O. Box 27365 * S.L.C., UT 84127-0365 phone (801)485-2662 * www.saltflats.com

Newsletter

USFRA FOUNDED IN 1976 TO PRESERVE THE BONNEVILLE SALT FLATS AND TO PROMOTE THE USE OF THIS HISTORIC PLACE FOR MOTORSPORTS FOR FUTURE GENERATIONS.

DEC. 28, 2023

Contact Info for USFRA personnel:

Dennis Sullivan, President pennyanteracing@gmail.com
Monte Widdison, V.P.
widd95r@gmail.com
Ellen Wilkinson, Treas.
Saltflats97@gmail.com
Cindy Oliphant, Sec.
cinsyoli@gmail.com

Dave Maxwell,
Sgt. at Arms
Justin McCallister
Chief Tech Inspector
StephAnn Knotts,
Web Master

Schedule of Events:

NEXT MEETINGS

Dec 6th - Jan 3rd - Feb. 7th

@ Davis County Library in Bountiful @ 7:00 pm

WORLD OF SPEED: Sept. 6 - 9, 2024

TEST & TUNE: June 28 - 30, 2024 (rain date: July 24 - 27, 2024)

Memberships are due for 2024. Cost is \$50.00 per year.

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Picture of salt 12-30-23 from https://meso1.chpc.utah.edu/stati on_cameras/bflat_cam/bflat_cam current.jpg

Camera at the 3 mile.



We are busy getting ready for next year. BLM Permits have been paid for 2024. So far it looks like entry costs will be the same as 2023. You will note we have picked dates that do not conflict with El Mirage. This has been a problem in the past.

Our 2024 art work is done and calendars are being printed, We will have them available in our store at www.saltflats,com, This year we have: Alp Sungurtekin's Vincent bike, Don Cash's "Bombshell Betty", Nish's modified roadster. The 4th vehicle is a 130 Club entry from a member who passed away this year. He tried very hard to go fast enough, but had a good time competing. We will miss him.

We appreciate the members who have already renewed their memberships. Memberships are due. They are an integral part of keeping us in the black!

We still have a list of 2022/2023 entries who have not indicated what thy would like to do. We offered a 2023 t-shirt and there would be a \$35.00 administrative fee and 3 options:

- 1. Roll to 2024
- 2. Refund
- 3. Donate all or part or buy stuff

If you haven't let us know please let Cindy or Ellen know.

We hope all of you had a wonderful Christmas and are looking forward to a safe and 'fast' 2024.

